
HAMILTON DPW ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Paving Improvements  
Bridge Street – School Street to Essex Street 

Greenbrook Road – Between 37 & 51 Greenbrook Road 
 
 

 
D&R Paving, Inc. has been hired by the Town of Hamilton to perform 
pavement repairs to the above streets in Hamilton. Weather permitting 
the schedule will be as follows:  
 
Paving activities are planned to begin along Bridge Street starting the 
week of June 9th, 2025. This work is planned in be completed within 2 
weeks. The contractor will then proceed with the work on Greenbrook 
Road which is also estimated to take 2 weeks. Both schedules are 
estimates and subject to weather delays. 
 
There will be required detours and possibly road closures needed to 
complete this work. Traffic questions should be directed to the Hamilton 
Police Department at 978-468-1212. 
 
Roadways will remain open to emergency vehicles, school buses, postal 
vehicles, and abutters, however we do ask residents to plan accordingly, 
utilizing alternate routes, to reduce resident traffic to help expedite the 
repairs. We would also appreciate that all residents within the 
construction area to have their vehicles off the road during the planned 
schedule. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may bring.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to call the DPW at 978-626-5227. 
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